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Dear Planning Commission,
 
The part of the Wintergreen plan that I am disappointed in is that more units are not going to be
secured as affordable into the future.  As the recent article in Yes! Magazine states, it is the
Community Land Trust portion of the plan which really maintains the housing’s affordability.  I’d love
to see ALL the units placed into the Community Land Trust even if some are left to be sold at market
prices.  I hope you will consider this .
 
Amy Aspell
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